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TVIS/Activities/2022-23/018                             08/08/2022 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
Greetings from TVIS! 
 
 

Sub: ‘Har Ghar Tiranga’ campaign to celebrate “Azadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav’ 

 
This is in reference to a circular released by CBSE on “Har Ghar Tiranga Program 

2022”. CBSE Circular details: CBSE/ACAD/2022 Dated: 09.06.2022 Circular No: Acad-

65/2022. 

 
The Indian National Flag is a symbol of national pride for the entire nation. To further 

honour the national flag, Govt. of India has planned the Har Ghar Tiranga program under 

Azadi ka Amrit Mahotsav activities. It envisages inspiring Indians everywhere to hoist the 

national flag. 

 
The idea behind the initiative is to invoke the feeling of patriotism in the hearts of the 

citizens and promote awareness about our national flag. The program encourages 

students and their families towards hoisting the national flag during the independence 

week from August 13 to 15, 2022. 

 
The Village International School, Thodupuzha is also becoming a partner with the country 

in spreading the awareness about the national flag among our stakeholders. We 

encourage our students to buy national flags from your nearby post offices and hoist at 

their residence during the independence week. The photographs of hoisting the flag must 

be sent to the concerned class teachers for uploading to CBSE.   

 
The Village International School is inviting all the students and parents to participate in 

this initiative.  

 

http://www.villageinternationalschool.com/
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For this, some rules for hoisting the tricolour have been suggested. Those rules are as 

follows. - 

• Every citizen should follow the tricolour flag code. 

• While hoisting the tricolour flag, the orange colour should be on the upper side. 

• While lowering the tricolour flag, it should be lowered carefully and respectfully. 

• Flags to be planted under the initiative “Har Ghar Tiranga” from 13th August 2022 

to 15th August 2022 and should be kept respectfully and safely after the campaign 

duration. 

• The flag should not be thrown away after the campaign period. Save it. 

• A half-bent, torn, cut flag should not be hoisted under any circumstances. 

 

According to the given instructions, students should participate in this activity 

voluntarily. 

 
For more details, feel free to contact your class teacher or Programme Coordinator           

Mr. Benedict Renson P J. 

 
   
 
Thank you.   
Regards, 
 
 
 
Anilkumar M 
VP Activities 
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